
From: Ben Parsons [mailto:ben.parsons.tb0i@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 1:39 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Hello, 
After careful review, I feel that the department of labor will harm investors by limiting their choices 
when it comes to finance guidance and in the end, raising the cost of saving for retirement.  I do not 
support this proposed rule. 
Thank you, 
Ben 
  
  
Ben Parsons – Agent 
2121 Midpoint Dr Unit 301A 
Fort Collins, CO 80525 
(970) 484-3600 work 
(970) 672-8704 fax 
www.BensInsurance.com  
ben.parsons.tb0i@statefarm.com 
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